Jan, 2011
Happy Scrappers

The new year brings our Scrapper family some sadness. Laura
Stelly lost her daughter to cancer, and Barbara Loden lost her husband to
a long illness. I hope you both can feel the Scrappers arms holding you
close to our hearts. Know that you are both (along with your family) in
our thoughts. Pat, thank you for having us in your home. The gumbo
was wonderful. Thanks to Pat, Ann, Carolyn and Barbara W. For hosting
last month. The food was Fabulous. I will try to get that fruit salad on
the web site. Thanks again Yall.

1. This months meeting will be held at the Miller Library in
Beaumont. 10 am -3. Bring a covered dish to share. Remember that
there is no microwave. Hosted by Lydia and Dawn.

2. Dues are due at this time. $10.00

3. Due at this meeting (if you choose to participate) are the Row
Quilt (hosted by Joyce Saia).

4. Also due this month is the UFO project. This project will cost
you $20.00 to participate. If you complete your Goals at the end of the
year, you will get your check back. Please make your check out to
Carolyn Slack. If you do not accomplish your goals that you set (for
yourself) your $20 will be contributed to a Charitable Organization (to
be chosen at the end of the year). So this month you must bring the
project goal that you are setting for yourself so that Carolyn can either
take a pic or document. Your goal can be a diff goal each month. But set
your goals realistically. Please call Carolyn with any questions. THIS
WILL BE FUN.

5. The decision was made to re-open the At-Large Grouping. This
group will hold ONLY the Scrappers that are out of towners. At this time
Jenny Hynes and Deb Lybarger are in this group. You girls keep getting
shuffled around don’t ya. The shuffling around has created 2 openings
which was the purpose. So at this time help me welcome Winnie
Fondren after 2 long years wait. Her information will be added to the
roster and it will be in your email as an attachment. (Also other
corrections have been made). The next person on the waiting list is a




friend of Ruby’s, Gloria Dryer. Hopefully she will be at this months
meeting so that we can all meet her. I will get her information and add it
to the roster. Gloria, and Winnie, I will have packets for you at the
meeting.
6. Recap of the projects

A. Due Feb- Special project hosted by Sylvia

B. Due Feb- UFO project hosted by Carolyn

C. Due Feb- Row Quilt Hosted by Joyce Saia (exchange to start
with this month, and every OTHER month there after).

D. Due Oct - Applique and Star bocks hosted by PJ

E. Due in Dec - Final row quilt exchange and Brown Bag exchange
at the Christmas party.
WOWWWWWWWWWW yall are keeping me on my toes ... did I get
everything? HELP, email me if I’ve left anything out on these projects. 1
keep thinking yall are gona fire me. Also I cant find the old roster that |
had made corrections on at the meeting at Pat’s. So be prepared to give
me that information again. (Or email it to me).

March- Angel, JoAnn, and Linda
April- Dry Creek

May- Gayle, Shelly, and Jane
June-

July-Tammie & Jo Ann
Aug-Cathy, Ruby, and Sue
Sept-Carol and Laura
Oct-Hellen and (?)

Nov - Mickey and (?)

Dec - Nichie and Barbara Loden (xmas party)
See yall at the meeting.

Scrappily Yours

PJ Brossard

409-988-1259 (cell)

409-883-4162 (home)
http://happyscrappers.net23.net/
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